
Beta Usability Test 

 

 The three testers where my principal, STEM teacher and one of my 1st 

grade students. 

 My principal had some great suggestions about adding a list of 

nonfiction books that teachers and parents could use in school or 

home. I have added that to my website. 

 The STEM teacher had some great ideas about embedding quizzes 

and games right onto the website instead of clicking on links. I would 

like to look into this in the future. 

 The 1st grader’s responses were quite funny! I think my student really 

enjoyed using the website with my assistance. She said she wanted to 

play more games. In the future, I may add a link with extra games to 

play if a student finishes early or just wants to learn more at home.  


